
 

13 September 2024 

 

 
A massive well done to our new 7s for their excellent engagement in the Bonding Week 
activities - what a week it has been! 
 
Today marks the end of the transition stage. All communications from this point forward should 
be addressed to your young person's tutor, or the Hub Coordinator Mrs Topp, or Head of Year 
Mrs Davis, or for subject-related queries, directly to the class teacher (teacher names and emails 
are HERE on our website). 
 
We're pleased to send you this first edition of Miss Oakley's Headlines which celebrates the 
highlights from July, signposts some events coming up soon and shares key information for all 
parents and carers. 
 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

Carrington Headlines, September Edition  

 

 
 
Best Wishes 
 
The Carrington Team 
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